
Waterside Traffic Improvements

As residents of 224 Dolphin Cove Quay in Stamford, my wife and I are very much in favor of this entire project. Anyone who lives
in the area knows full well that it is long overdue to relieve excessive traffic congestion and very poor traffic flow, which has
worsened significantly in recent years as more multifamily units have been added to the area.

Thank you for your consideration,
Curt and Lorraine Anastasio 
224 Dolphin Cove Quay, 

Stamford CT 06902

Curt Anastasio <curtanastasio@yahoo.com>
Sat 4/4/2020 8:53 PM

To:Rosenson, Valerie <VRosenson@StamfordCT.gov>;

Cc:Lorraine Anastasio <lor.anastasio@gmail.com>;



Waterside Traffic Improvement

Dear Ms. Rosenson,

Please accept this as a "vote" to support the start to this urgent project. We reside at 98 Southfield Ave Apt. 403 in the
development known as Stamford Landing and have been residents there for 20 years. In recent years the traffic has been
become unmanageable for a variety of reasons. The Greenwich/Davenport loop, along with the traffic circle, if properly
executed, should greatly improve the situation. Thank you for your support.

John and Noreen DeSoye

John DeSoye <jackdesoye@verizon.net>
Sat 4/4/2020 1:21 PM

To:Rosenson, Valerie <VRosenson@StamfordCT.gov>;



Untitled

I am writing to express my support for the proposed road widening project for Pulaski Street and Washington Boulevard.

Regards

Calum Dewar
150 Davenport Drive

Stamford

CT

06902

Sent from my iPad

Calum Dewar <dewarcalum@gmail.com>
Sat 4/4/2020 3:29 PM

To:Rosenson, Valerie <VRosenson@StamfordCT.gov>;



Waterside Traffic Improvements

Please send this email to all representatives.
I have been the victim of a car accident and therefore cannot attend any meetings although I’m advised that we should
correspond with our representatives by email.  
Why this process is taking such a long time is not the fault of us the citizens of Stamford.  -  It is the fault of our representatives
and the delays should stop.  We have a traffic problem in this area which is very problematic and must be remedied post-haste. 
The City loves all of the real property improvements because the Grand List continues to expand but when it comes to improving
the roads which service those improvements there is nothing but feet dragging.  Let’s get on with it and stop all the talking.  
Everything seems to be politics on a City, State and Federal level.  We’re getting very tired of it.  Lead or get out of the way.
Sincerely,
Constantine B. Filardi
88 Southfield Avenue, Unit 304

Stamford, CT 06902
Telephone 203 658 5615

Constantine Filardi <cbfilardi@optonline.net>
Sat 4/4/2020 10:02 AM

To:Rosenson, Valerie <VRosenson@StamfordCT.gov>;



Waterside streets

To The Board,
Please do this project while there is no traffic on Southfield Ave, before Summer.  We’ve been hearing about it for over a decade.
Thank you in advance,
Dick Gildersleeve
Owner, Crab Shell

Sent from my iPad

Dick Gildersleeve <dick.gildersleeve@gmail.com>
Sat 4/4/2020 9:31 AM

To:Rosenson, Valerie <VRosenson@StamfordCT.gov>;



Waterside Traffic Project

To all Board of Representa�ves members
 
This traffic project is cri�cal to the basic transporta�on needs of all residents and businesses in Waterside and its
neighboring communi�es.
 
The current situa�on is a massive choke point and those in the know go to great lengths to avoid the area.
 
The improvements will serve to make this heavily trafficked area workable once again and should help mi�gate the
con�nued ongoing construc�on with its expected increased traffic requirements.
 
Thank you.
 
A concerned resident
 
Arnold J. Hoegler
Co-CEO
VenSource Capital LLC
24 Danbury Road, Suite 2
Wilton, CT  06897
Tel: 203-563-1100
Fax: 203-563-1112
 

Arnie Hoegler <ahoegler@vensourcecapital.com>
Sun 4/5/2020 8:48 AM

To:Rosenson, Valerie <VRosenson@StamfordCT.gov>;

Cc:virgildelacroz@stamfordct.gov <virgildelacroz@stamfordct.gov>;



Waterside Traffic Improvements

Dear Ms Rosenson,

My name is Chris McDonald and I live at 258 Dolphin Cove Quay.  I have been a resident there since 2010.

I believe that the proposed traffic improvements are a critical necessity.  The amount of business and residential traffic has
dramatically increased over the last 5 years in particular.  At rush hour the traffic congestion in the area is now quite bad.

Widening the roads, creating better access and egress points, and changing the flow of traffic will go a long way towards
alleviating the congestion and improving the quality of life and efficiency of all who come into or live in the Waterside area.

I am happy to respond to any further queries on this matter as required.  

Thank you very much.

Chris McDonald
258 Dolphin Cove Quay.

McDonald Chris <connemac@yahoo.com>
Sun 4/5/2020 9:30 AM

To:Rosenson, Valerie <VRosenson@StamfordCT.gov>;



Waterside

Hi, Ms. Rosen,
Please let the Board know that I think this project would be a great improvement to the traffic flow and safety of the area.
Regards,
Susan Monagle
40 Flying Cloud Road

Sent from my iPhone

Susan Monagle <susan.monagle@gmail.com>
Sun 4/5/2020 8:37 AM

Inbox

To:Rosenson, Valerie <VRosenson@StamfordCT.gov>;



Dear Ms. Rosenson,

I am writing in strong support of passage of this very important project that so greatly affects my neighborhood.
Over the years the town has approved an additional 700 residents without providing the necessary roadwork needed
to insure smooth flowing traffic. There are times during the day, especially late afternoon for me, when I want to go
downtown to the library, a movie or dinner, when it takes me over 30 minutes coming from Ardenwood at 1 Shore Rd.,
Stamford. Normally without the bottlenecks it’s 10 minutes.
Further it is my understanding that by not proceeding state funding will be jeopardized as well as a significant
contribution from the construction entities.
I urge the Representatives to pass this legislation and provide the funding for this long overdue and strongly
supported roadwork.
Please forward to all members. If there are any questions please feel free to respond.

Ted Thaxter
1 Shore Rd. #8

Stamford CT 06902

Sent from my iPhone

Waterside Improvement project

 Reply |

Inbox


Ted Thaxter <tedthaxter@gmail.com> 

To:
Sun 4/5/2020 8:28 AM

Rosenson, Valerie 

Reply | Delete Junk |  



Reply | Delete Junk |  



traffic on Pulaski Street

Ms. Rosenson –
 
I am a resident of Southfield Point and would like to enter my concerns regarding traffic in Waterside and have these
comments distributed to the board.
 
Ge�ng in and out of our neighborhood can frequently be a much longer ride than it should be due to the amount of traffic
on Greenwich Avenue, Washington Blvd. and Pulaski Street, especially at the corner with the blinking lights at the exit to
O&G. Ge�ng out of the neighborhood during rush hour, morning or evening, can be disastrous and take up to 25 minutes
for what should be a 5-7 minute ride. Once Charter Communica�ons is actually up and running on Washington Blvd. it will
get even worse.
 
We have been promised road improvements in Waterside for I don’t know how long and they keep being held up. It is
impera�ve to our community that these improvements be implemented, and I urge you and your colleagues to vote to
allow nego�a�ons with the owner of 21 Pulaski Street so that this can happen. This project is absolutely cri�cal to traffic
viability and pedestrian safety in Waterside.
 
Thank you.
 
Regards,
 
Karyn Ward
3 Eureka Terrace
Stamford, CT 06902
 
 

Karyn Ward | Execu�ve Assistant to Darrell Harvey, Co-CEO
The Ashforth Company | 707 Summer Street, Stamford, CT 06901
kward@ashforth.com | 203.388.1109| www.ashforth.com

 
 

Karyn Ward <kward@ashforth.com>
Sat 4/4/2020 3:44 PM

To:Rosenson, Valerie <VRosenson@StamfordCT.gov>;

mailto:kward@ashforth.com
http://www.ashforth.com/


Re: Waterside Traffic Improvement Project Meeting - December 2, 2019

Dear Ms Rosenson,

I understand the board is meeting on Monday to discuss the waterside traffic improvement project , and all comments should be received by
tomorrow. I am resending my comments per my earlier email for the records

Thank you so much for your time and efforts 

Regards

Valerio Zambrano
135 Dolphin Cove Quay

Any typos are courtesy of my iPhone 

On Nov 30, 2019, at 10:52 AM, valerio zambrano <valeriozambrano@hotmail.com> wrote:

Dear Ms Rosenson,

I’m a resident of the waterside district and urge you and the Board of representatives to consider the improvements outlined in
the attached document as necessary, critical and long overdue for our neighborhood 

The intersection is currently a hazard for pedestrians, the amount of traffic is constant and unbearable, and it could all be
completely resolved with the improvements that have been brought to your attention. Said improvements would also enhance
the look and value of the area, for everyone’s benefit

I would appreciate it if you could pass along my comments, unfortunately I won’t be in town to attend the meeting in person

Best regards 

Valerio and Eliza Zambrano
135 Dolphin Cove Quay 
Stamford CT

Any typos are courtesy of my iPhone 

Begin forwarded message:

From: waterside@watersidecoali�on.org [mailto:waterside@watersidecoali�on.org
]
Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2019 5:59 PM
To: Virgil de la Cruz <virgildlc@optonline.net>
Subject: WATERSIDE TRAFFIC IMPROVEMENT PROJECTS

Valerio Zambrano <valeriozambrano@hotmail.com>
Sun 4/5/2020 7:41 AM

To:Rosenson, Valerie <VRosenson@StamfordCT.gov>;

Cc:virgildlc@optonline.net <virgildlc@optonline.net>;

mailto:waterside@watersidecoalition.org
mailto:waterside@watersidecoalition.org
mailto:virgildlc@optonline.net


 

Dear Waterside Neighbor,

 

Something urgent has developed.

 

A misguided vote during last Monday Land Use Committee meeting has
put in jeopardy the long awaited traffic improvements in our area.  The
matter will be taken up by the full Board of Reps at this coming Monday,
Dec. 2nd meeting, The attached letter is meant to explain the situation
and encourage residents to attend and speak at the meeting or at least
email the Board Office underlining the need for these improvement. 

 

Yours truly,

Virgil de la Cruz- Chair, Waterside Coalition

 

N.B. And a wonderful Thanksgiving to you and yours.

 

 

Waterside Coalition Inc
PO Box 113214
Stamford, CT 06911
Office: 203-274-7597
Fax: 203-274-7598
www.watersidecoalition.org

 

If you are not interested in receiving further emails from us then please
visit our website www.watersidecoalition.org contact us section where you
can make your request for no further emails.

<Letter to Residents on Traffic Improvements (Nov. 2019).docx>

https://apc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.watersidecoalition.org%2F&data=02%7C01%7C%7C5b8a1a24dd9a4461955c08d775ab5af6%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637107251620493840&sdata=BbytQ0JUunKtG608vhAZEljf94HZvKhL6NOGYTj4sgg%3D&reserved=0
https://apc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.watersidecoalition.org%2F&data=02%7C01%7C%7C5b8a1a24dd9a4461955c08d775ab5af6%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637107251620503869&sdata=1Nf2%2F3c0KNOKKea%2F7RA1bb%2FfrV0u3LtAmGXr7Ai7NEc%3D&reserved=0
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